
Dear Linda,

You exceeded our expectations! “What Now?” really hit home with our 

employees.

Your ability to relate with an audience is an amazing gift. I was very 

impressed at your skill to weave real-world business examples that 

correlated to our business. 

Also, because of the changes you experienced in your personal and 

professional life, your believability on how to plan for change before it 

occurs was decisive and remarkable.

Thank you for being so professional and easy to work with. The entire 

staff at All Things Speaking was extraordinary. Until we see you again, 

and we will, continue blowing up the box! 

Sincerely,

Dr. Grace Keenan 
CEO of Nova Medical Group


